
 

 

21st July 2022 

 
Dear Parent, Guardian and Carer, 

 
Re: GCSE and A-Level Results Collection 2022 

 
 
I am writing to inform you about the arrangements for the GCE (Thursday 18th August) and GCSE (Thursday 25th August) results 
day. The College will be open to students from 9:00am until 11:00am to collect their examination results. 

 
BTEC courses do not issue results in the same way that GCSE and GCE do. You may receive a ‘Notification of Performance’ but 

these do not come in time for the GCSE and GCE Results day. However, your child’s BTEC teacher will be able to confirm the 

overall grade. 

 

If your child is unable to collect their results in person, a family member can pick them up on their behalf, but they MUST have 

signed written permission from the student and the named person collecting must produce ID in order to receive the results. 

If you have any queries before the results day, please do not hesitate to contact the college reception. We very much look 

forward to celebrating the culmination of hard work with your child and wish them every success for the future as they embark 

on their sixth form studies. 

 

Results  Location Date and timings 

        Post 16 Students -  GCE  Parkside Studio College Post 16 Centre 
 

 Thursday 18th August 
 From 9:00am to 11:00am 

       Parkside Studio College GCSE  
 

 Parkside Studio College Reception  Thursday 25th August 
 From 9:00am to 11:00am 

 

Subsequent to results day, the cost of applying for a Statement of Results is £40.00 per Examination Board and they are only available 
direct from the Examination Boards.  The College does not keep copies. 

 
GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) 2018 

From May 25th 2018 we will not be able to provide copies of college reports and/or results for students once they have left. 

This includes providing data for references and interviews such as grades, targets, results and attendance. Please can we ask 

all students, especially those in Year 11 and Post 16, to keep their college reports and examination results slips safe. 

Students can still request anecdotal references (those that do not require data such as grades or attendance) by contacting the 

Data Protection Officer, Ravinder Chana, via Parkside College. Employers, universities and colleges will be well aware of these 

new regulations and will expect students to have retained their personal copies of their reports and results. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
K Porter 
Principal 
 


